
West Bend Kettle Trailblazers 

October 6, 2021 

Cork and Barrel 

President-Pat Groth 

Meeting Lead by Mike Wanninger 

Meeting called to order at 7:02 p.m. 

• The Treasurers Report- 

▪ The current balance of the bank account is $13,306.53.  

▪ Treasurer’s Report was accepted by Chris and Mike. 

• Old Business- 

o Trails-  

▪ Please hand in all hours so they can be billed to the state.  

▪ We are going to try and have trails in on November 13th . 

▪ GPS is here for the groomer. It just needs to be installed. 

o Maps- 

▪ Mike Wanninger has applications for map advertisement. If you or a 

business in the area would like to be a part of the map. Get in contact 

with Mike for information.  

▪ Map ads were due on October 15th. One was sent in for the club, but 

there was no response. 

▪ Pat, Lance, and Kris went to five locations to discuss the map ads. 

Thank you for the time they volunteered. New maps should be printed 

this year. 

o Club Trip- 

▪ Some reservations were made for this year’s club trip.  



• Mass City, Michigan on February 17-20. No room rate, it is $40 a 

person. We could have a guided tour to see the sights in the 

area. 

• Hiawatha Gateway or Land O’ Lakes at the end of January. 

• Carter Casino on February 20-23. 

o Snow Show-  

▪ Thank you to all volunteers. 

▪ We sold 46 Shirts and gained one new member! 

o Billing-  

▪ Kris submitted $9036 to the state. We received a check for $5,197. 

Thankfully, the county is taking responsibility for the extra funds we 

could have received and gave some money back to us. 

▪ Lance and Travis will take over billing. A date has not been set yet.                                                                                                                             

• New Business-   

o Motorcycle Races-  

▪ The race was confirmed for October 16th.  

▪ Lunch was held at the Motorcycle Clubhouse.  

▪ We were given an estimate of 225 people.  

o Christmas Parade-  

▪ West Bend is on November 28th with the theme Magical Musical 

Christmas. 

▪ Kewaskum is on December 5th with the theme Christmas at the Movies. 

▪ Adell is on December 11th with the theme Childhood Christmas.  

▪ Tiff will be getting the candy for the parade.  

o Snowmobile Saftey Class-  

▪ There will be no safety class this year. We are looking for some 

members to get certified so the responsibility can be divided.  



o Taxes- 

▪ Baumann Tax contacted Kris and asked about filling again this year. 

Nothing was sent to Pat, so we told her to do them again this year.  

There was a $50 fee.                                                                                                                                                     

The next meeting will be held on November 3rd at 6:30 pm. 


